SETON HALL UNIVERSITY.

8 5
Memorandum
To: Faculty Senate
Seton Hall University
From: Karen E. Boroff, Ph.D.

Interim Provost and Executive Vice Presi

Re: SGA Report on the University’s Board of Regents
(20719-F5-25)

Date: January 21, 2020

The Office of the Provost is in receipt of the Senate’s approval of the Resolution endorsing the teport of
the Student Government Association regarding student and faculty reptesentation on the University’s Board
of Regents. This was passed at the October 11% Senate meeting. At that time, the SGA document was a
draft that had not been approved by the SGA.

The Board of Trustees is entrusted with amending the By-Laws of the University, and therefore the Office
of the Provost has no authority to approve changes to the Boatd of Regents membership. I have forwarded
this resolution to the Seton Hall University Board Secretary.
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